13th March 2019
 
Dear Parent/Carer,
 
Red Nose Day
It’s Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March. Children can show their support by wearing something red (free dress) and bring a voluntary donation of £1. Thank you for your support.
Vale Royal Lions Easter Egg Raffle 
As in previous years we have agreed to raise funds for Vale Royal Lions by raffling off Easter eggs.  Each class have a numbered sheet and children can buy as many numbers from the sheet as they wish for £1 each.  There will then be a class draw and then a whole school draw for the grand prize of a giant egg!  The Lions do a great job of supporting local causes and so if you are willing to support this and possibly win an Easter Egg please send money in.  The draw will take place on Thursday 18th April.
 
Kind Regards
 
Adam Croft
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